
St. Mary the Virgin Church, Welford 
 is hosting a concert by 

 Northamptonshire Male Voice Choir 
(under the Musical Director Stephen Bell) 

On Saturday 15th April 2023 
At 7.30pm, doors open 7pm 

Cost £10 per ticket  
(which includes a glass of wine or soft drink during the interval) 

Tickets available from john.nick@btopenworld.com or 575422   
Come and enjoy a wonderful evening with a wide variety of 
music, by  Northamptonshires foremost Male Voice Choir 

Everyone is welcome 


